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A monthly publication of Pilgrim Rest Baptist Church 

 

Sunday 

November 19th  

Our annual community wide Thanksgiving Service 
sponsored by Baker Area Ministerial Association will be 

Sunday, November 19th at 6:00 p.m. at Shady Grove 
Assembly of God. There will be no activities here at our 

facilities, our services will be moved to this location. 
Everyone is encouraged to join with our fellow 

believers throughout the community. 

Be sure to set your clocks back 
one hour before retiring to bed  
Saturday, November 4th. 
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Happy November church family. It has 
been a few months since you have heard 
from me as we have been doing ministry 
spotlights in our newsletter the past few 
months. I wanted to first take a moment 
and wish Darren and Gina Williams all 
the best in their new place of service. 
They will be greatly missed and have 
been such a huge blessing for our 

church and I am sure will be a blessing in their new place of service. 
With that said, many people have asked about the Senior adult ministry 
in particular, wanting to know what would happen. I am pleased and 
excited to let all of you know that after meeting with the Senior Adult 
council, we have a plan in place as God has laid the senior adult 
ministry on the heart of several of our church members. Brad and 
Wendy Mainor will be helping to lead the Senior adult ministry along 
with David and Ann Van Zandt. Brad and Wendy approached me 
several weeks ago feeling led to help in the ministry especially in the 
areas of planning trips and group organization. David and Ann come to 
us by way of Dorcas Baptist Church where David pastored and recently 
retired. David and Ann have actually led Senior Adult ministry in the 
past and bring a wealth of knowledge and experience. They have a heart 
to lend a hand in the pastoral care side of the ministry. I believe Brad, 
Wendy, David & Ann, along with the Senior adult council that is in 
place will do a WONDERFUL job in ministering to the needs of our 
Senior adults. The current staff including myself will be assisting with 
Senior adult ministry as well. I want all of our Senior adults to know we 
love you, and even though the leadership is changing you will not be left 
behind. The ministry will move forward!  
 

I want the church to pray for our Senior adults as well as pray for the 
personnel team as they search for the next Worship Pastor. We have had 
over 40 resumes come in and the team has been meeting diligently. I 
know they covet your prayers for the task ahead of them. Finally, I want 
to say thank you for the wonderful pastor appreciation Sunday. You all 
made us feel loved and appreciated and I am grateful to serve as your 
pastor. Feel free to call upon me anytime the need arises. Have a blessed 
month.  
 

Grace and Peace,  
Pastor Geoff 

November 5th: 
Philippians 4:1-6 

 

November 12th: 
Philippians 4:6-9 

 

November 19th: 
Philippians 4:10-20 

 

November 26th: 
Philippians 4:21-23 

 
For the next few months while  

the church is in the book of 
Philippians, our children are 
learning from the same exact 

verses as the adult services. Make 
sure to take the opportunity to ask 

what they are learning during 
children’s church. 

All children K– 5th grade, join us 
in children's church!  

Collection Week is 
November 13 - 19 

 

Operation Christmas Child 
collection dates will be 
November 13-19. Please visit 
the O.C.C. table in the lobby to 
pick up a box, packing list 
ideas, envelopes, and any 
additional information. Every 
shoe box offers an opportunity 
to share the Good News of Jesus 
with a needy child! Please place 
filled boxes on the stage steps in 
the sanctuary. Our church goal 
is 175 boxes; let’s fill the steps 
for this wonderful mission 
project! 
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NOVEMBER 
CONTACT 

Joye Garrett 
(850) 652-4635 

Nov.    5 - Rhena Collier 
Nov.  12 - Roger & Melissa Gatewood 
Nov.  19 - Winston & Barbara Steele 
Nov.  26 - Brad & Wendy Mainor 
 

2016-17 Budget $671,152.00 
Weekly budget need $12,906.77 
Given YTD $50,044.18 
 

Total Receipts: 
Budget $50,044.18 
Designated $86,158.71 
 

Sunday School: 
Enrollment 457 
Average Attendance 210 
 

Building Fund: 
Current Balance $122,417.84 

Stewardship through 
October 29th, 2017 
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Please visit pray.com/prbc and 
enter your cell phone number to 
keep updated in the community of 
Pilgrim Rest Baptist Church.  
Bro. Geoff will use this to send 
out announcements and keep you 
in the know. You also can 
communicate with the church 
congregation as well! If you have 
any questions please see a staff 
member. We strongly encourage 
you to download this free app to 
your cell phone. 

Farewell Fellowship for the  
Williams’  

 

With mixed emotions we must say 
farewell and God bless you as 
Darren & Gina Williams leave us. 
They have served with us for the 
past 9 years and will be greatly 
missed. We will have a time of 
fellowship together on Sunday 
evening, November 5th (which 
will also be their last Sunday) at 
6:00 p.m.  We will begin in the 
sanctuary and then move over to 
the fellowship hall. Please bring 
finger foods and desserts to share. 
If you have any questions, contact 
Tammy Lawson. 
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The Pastor and members of 
Pilgrim Rest Baptist Church  
wish to offer our love and  
prayers to the following… 
 

Barbara Steele and Family  
at the death of her mother,  
Cleo Chavis. 
 

 

New Contribution Envelopes 
 

Beginning the first of December we are making a change to our 
contribution envelopes. We will not be providing individual boxed sets. 
Instead, we are making envelopes available to you in your  Sunday 
School class record drawers, in the backs of sanctuary chairs and in the 
front foyer. These envelopes are not numbered so it will be important 
that you put your name on the envelope. We are excited about this 
change and hope you will like it too. If you have any questions, you 
may call the office and speak with Connie. Thank you! 

Capital Campaign  
 

Our capital campaign to retire the debt 
on the new sanctuary has begun. If 
you did not receive a letter with a 
pledge card, contact the church office 
to update your address information, 
and we will be happy to get you the 

information you need. To date we have had 64 pledges turned in for a 
total 3-year commitment of $303,441.88. It’s not too late for you to be 
a part of this awesome challenge, just drop your commitment card in 
the offering plate or mail it in to the office. Thank you! 

2018 Widow and Widower’s 
Banquet Leads’ Meeting 

 

2018 Widow and Widower’s 
Banquet sub-committee will be 
holding a meeting for all banquet 
leads on December 3rd in the 
children’s building at 5:00 p.m. If 
you have been identified as a lead 
for the banquet, please make 
every effort to be here for this 
meeting. If you have any 
questions please contact  
Andy Butler.  

Saturday, November 4th 
 

We will be making homebound 
visits again on November 4th. 

Please meet us at the Fellowship 
Hall at 9:00 a.m. that morning. If 
you are interested in joining us or 

have any questions, please 
contact Becki Holovack. 



Weekly Recurring Schedule of Events 
 

Sunday 
  8:30 am  Worship 
  9:45 am  Bible Study 
11:00 am  Worship 
  6:00 pm  Worship, Youth Ministry, 
                 Kid’s S.L.A.M. 
 

Tuesday 
  7:00 pm  Praise Team Practice 
 

Wednesday 
  6:00 pm  Awana, M.S. & H.S. Youth Worship 
  6:30 pm  Adult Bible Study 
  7:30 pm  Sanctuary Choir Practice 

6 

5595 Highway 4, Baker, FL  32531 
Phone: (850) 537-9221       Fax: (850) 537-6798 

Email: prbcbaker@yahoo.com    Web Site: www.pilgrimrestbaptist.org 

Pilgrim Rest Baptist Church 

 

November 2017 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

   1 2 3 4 

5 6 7 8 9 10 11 

12 13 14 15 16 17 18 

19 20 21 22 23 24 25 

26 27 28 29 30   

s Ministy 
Meeting 9:00 a.m. 

BAMA 8:30 

Budget Mtg. 

4pm Deacon Mtg. 

Homebound  
Visits 

Properties Comm 

Stampin’ Up 

6 pm 

Monday Muggings 

Building Comm. 
6pm Farewell 
Fellowship 
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1  Dustin Davis 
       Mike Killam 
3  Riley Taylor 
4  Katie Barton 
       Colton Henry 
6     Andy Richards 
7  Joe Brunson 
       Aileen Helms 
       Roy Richards 
       Dave Stanley Jr. 
8 Tressie Adams 
       Michael Moss 
       Mary Taggart 
       Andrea Wilkinson 
10  Betty Fuqua 
       Kim Messick 
11  Karen Donaldson 
       Laura Garrett 
       Tate Tolbert 
       John Witcher 
12  Joe Moore 
       Andrea Prestonwood 
13  Aaron Cross 
       Helen Williams 
 14  Brenda Cadenhead 
       Johnnie Gelb 
       Kevin Hilton 
       Dylan Rennels 
17  Austin Davis 
       Colton Hass 
19  Molly Berry 
       Glyn Garrett 
       Mark McCranie 
20   Nyla Edwards 
       Joye Garrrett 
21  Lacy Adams 
       Misty Fortner 
22   Charles Caraway 
       Bobbie Castleberry 
       David Jones 
       David Robinson 
23  Shaun Collier 
       Mara Gigler 
       Dalton Kolmetz 
       Logan Rickmon 
      Chandler Rockwell 
24  Jesse Sherrill 
26   Dustin Oglesby 
       Darren Williams 
27   Emma Butler 
       Jase Cunningham 
       Rebecca Pittman 

3    Tommy & Rhonda Eiland 
4 Justin & Shana Lawson 
10  Charles & Patricia Ezell 
11 Charles & Haley Caraway 
17  Roger & Melissa Gatewood 
19 Josh & Natalie Adams 
21 Trey & Heather Cunningham 
22 Jay & Yevone Turner 
      Matthew & Megan Wilde 
23  John & Shannon Gustin 
25 Charles & Carroll Chunn 
      Jason & Miranda Sowell 
26 David & Barbara Dobson 
27 Drew & Victoria Hurley 
28 Jim & Gail Castonguay 

   

  By Letter: 
 

  LAMBERT, Janie 
   5364 Olin Merritt St, Baker 
   850-240-4858 
   Deacon: Bob Adams 
 

  GREGORY, Mr. Jon &  
  Mrs. Cherie 
   3123 Blue Springs Cove, Baker 
   850-384-0093 
   Deacon: Josh Adams 

Eula Dotson 
Barbara Griffiths / Maxine Adams 

Jim & Elaine Skates 
 Marlene Myrick / Gladys Fleming 

Bill Raley / Lynn Garrett 
Glyn Garrett / Mary Jane Stewart 

Patricia Treat /  Sylvia Pace 
Bob Walker Sr./ Jack Shue 

Tom & Carlotta Garrett 
Tyler Sasser / Lacy Adams 

Lucien & Betty LeMarchand 
Tina Cadenhead / Nola Rowell 
 Mary Richardson / Cliff Troyer 

Ezra & Ragenia Nichols 
Mary Hart / Florence Myrick  
Kerstin Pratt / Paul Garrett 

Our President, Nation & Military  
Unsaved / Unspoken 

Monday Muggings 
Monday, November 20th we will 
go out and “Mug” our visitors. 
This is where we give them a 
special PRBC Mug and visit with 
them. We will meet at 6:30 p.m. 
in front of the sanctuary.  

28  Charles Chunn 
       Deborah Coleman 
29   Charles Arrasmith 
       Patty Bryant 
       Elizabeth Kempski 
       Peggy Paccone 
30  James Griffith 



Pilgrim Rest Baptist Church 
5595 Highway 4 Fax     537-6798 
Baker, Florida 32531-8433 Phone 537-9221 
Email address: prbcbaker@yahoo.com 
Web site: www.pilgrimrestbaptist.org 
 

schedule of services 
Sunday 

Morning Worship 8:30 AM 
Sunday School 9:45 AM 
Morning Worship 11:00 AM 
Evening Worship, Kid’s SLAM, 
& Youth Worship 6:00 PM 

Wednesday 
Awana, M.S. & H.S. Youth  6:00 PM 
Adult Bible Study 6:30 PM 
Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal 7:30 PM 
 

church leadership 
Senior Pastor Dr. Geoffrey Prows 
Assoc. Pastor to Music & Senior Adults Darren Williams 
Assoc. Pastor to Students Justin Douglas 
Assoc. Pastor to Children & Discipleship Michael Barksdale 
Office Manager Connie Morgan 
Part-time Secretary Lindsay Carlisle 
Temp. Custodian Tom Moss 

November 20th, 2017 

 

 

Pilgrim’s Progress — November 2017 

Ladies, our next 
Stampin’ Up meeting will be 

Monday, November 13th 
at 6:00 p.m. in the  
Fellowship Hall. 

Saturday, November 18th 
 

We will be holding a rummage sale on November 18th 
to raise money toward the principle payment on the 
building loan. Please bring any items for the sale to 
the Fellowship Hall. If you are unable to bring an item 
to the church we can make arrangements to pick it up.  
For item pick up, if you are willing to volunteer or 
have any questions please contact Shana Lawson.  


